	Letter of Approval for Parents




Dear Parent or Guardian,
Your child has been selected at random to take part in the Happy Bees mentoring program at Titan Elementary. The program pairs them with a fully vetted adult mentor who has volunteered to tutor them on subjects your child’s teachers have chosen, and to offer friendship and encouragement throughout the school day to build the child’s confidence.
In must be stressed that your child has not been singled out as needing any kind of special ed or extra help, however we believe they will benefit greatly from the one to one experience, and will allow us to evaluate the program’s strengths and weaknesses. As they go through the program, their teachers will chart any rises in academic performance above their current average. This data will be collected to evaluate the program internally and will not be made public.
The program may well become available to everyone in the future, and your child’s participation is fundamental in determining this.
If you think this is something that may benefit your child and the education provided at Titan Elementary, please consider granting your approval in the form below, and a program manager will be in touch in the coming days. You can withdraw your consent at any time if you change your mind.
Thank you for your consideration. We hope Happy Bees will be of great benefit to all involved.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
 
Mr. Roger Purdy
School Principal

